
Please consider providing small businesses with loans to support them during this difficult time. We are 
trying to provide work for our employees as long as there is work available but should we get shut 
down, we want to be able to assure workers they have a business to come back to. The loans could also 
supplement their time off.  
 
Sincerely, 

Annie Tucker 
President  
Cascade Radon 
C)503-421-2141 
O)503-421-4813 
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